
From: Melanie Becker
To: billrossimv@gmail.com; Jim Malkin (jimmalkin@gmail.com); Warren Doty (warrenmdoty@gmail.com)
Cc: Tim R. Carroll (townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov); Jennifer L. Christy (townclerk@chilmarkma.gov)
Subject: BAN sale today
Date: Thursday, May 13, 2021 4:11:19 PM

Hi Bill, Jim and Warren,
The $1.1M bond anticipation note that Chilmark sold a year ago is coming due this month. I took bids today for the
reissue of the BAN adding in the additional $440,000 for design, the bid sheet is attached.
We got the amazing rate of just .38%!

Can you plan on signing the note paperwork on Tuesday when you sign the N. Ridge Rd closing documents?
Thanks, Melanie

Melanie Becker
Treasurer
Town of Chilmark
401 Middle Road, PO Box 119
Chilmark, MA  02535-0119
 
The Secretary of State's office has determined that most e-mails to and from municipal offices and officials are
public records.  Consequently, confidentiality should not be expected.
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